
 
 

 
 
 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
DEPARTMENT OF WATER, COUNTY OF KAUA`I 

MEDIA CONTACT: TERRILYN AMORIN, PUBLIC INFORMATION SPECIALIST I 
TEL: 808-245-5455| EMAIL: PUBLICRELATIONS@KAUAIWATER.ORG|FACEBOOK: @KAUAIDOW  

  
 
   

 
 

For immediate release: 
January 31, 2023 
 
 

Water conservation notice lifted for customers from Hanalei to Ha’ena 
 

 
HANALEI – The Department of Water (DOW) has lifted the water conservation notice from Hanalei to Ha’ena 
as of 11 a.m. this morning.  Customers may now resume normal water use. 
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